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Atomic Energy Society of Japan

Dear Japanese Colleagues,

We have been informed about the worst ever combined effects of the earthquake and tsunami on
your country and on several Japanese nuclear power plants since their occurrence on 11" March
2011 near to north-eastern Japan. This information contains regular reports on the damages of
material objects, as well as of human beings.

On behalf of all members of the Hungarian Nuclear Society may we express our deepest
sympathy with the Japanese people, families, and colleagues, who are affected by this disaster of
the country.

Qur thoughts are especially with the TEPCO operators, with Japanese authorities and with all the

nuclear experts who are currently fighting with the situation of the reactors at Fukushima in order
to stabilize the conditions of the damaged units. We hope the success of their activities.

Please accept our highest compassion.

Sincerely yours.

A

Elod Hollo
President
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